
Information for Parents from MSU Director of Student Life 07/17/2020 
 
Website 
 
We’ve created a website to discuss the COVID situation, our response, and how we 
envision the semester starting. I very much encourage you to read the information at 
https://www.mayvillestate.edu/about-msu/fall-2020-covid-19-restart/frequently-asked-
questions/information-students-and-parents/. This page is a work in progress, so please 
check back from time to time for updates.  
 

• There are a couple of posters that summarize some of our COVID expectations 
of students. We’ve made some physical changes to some offices (barriers, 
seating arrangements, etc.), and we’re moving the location of some classrooms 
to allow for greater space between students. Your student plays a large role in 
avoiding circumstances where the virus is likely to spread.  
 
• There is a document at https://mayvillestate.edu/index.php/download_file/6904/ 
that is written for parents. You’ll want to read this information. 
• As always, ask questions. jeffrey.powell@mayvillestate.edu. 
 

Residence Hall Check-In Day is August 22. 
  
We have not changed the first day of class, and we’ve not changed the check-in date. 
We are asking students to sign up for a check-in time. They do that at their housing 
portal: https://prdhousing.ndus.edu/masu_thdss/ 
 
New students should have been notified of how to get into a Blackboard class to 
complete some tasks before they come in August. If your student isn’t yet checking their 
university email account, please encourage them to do that now. 
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